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Report to the SBVA - October 7, 2017

Fire Chief Kenny Stevens would like everyone to bring questions
and voice their concerns at the California Dept. of

Transportation (Caltrans) meeting to be held on Tuesday,
October 10th, at 6:30 PM at the SB Community

Center. A caltrans Public Information Officer along with the
Caltrans Structure Representative for two of the slide repair
projects near Stinson Beach will present an update on the
progress of the repair and related access constraints.

Everyone in the community is encouraged to take Community
Emergency Response Team (CERT) training. The training takes
18 hours. The next two-day training is scheduled for Sat., Oct.
14th, and Sat., Oct. 21st, from 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM in Nicasio. For

more info or to register, go to http:/readymarin.org/calendar/ .

Free flu shots will be offered by Dominican University on
Saturday, October 28th, from 1:00 to 3:30 PM at Fire House 1
located next to the SB Community Center. If you are a Kaiser
member, please bring your Kaiser membership card, so the
organizers can be reimbursed. Everyone (including non-Kaiser
members and the uninsured) is welcome, and no one will be
charged for the flu shots.



